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July 18, 2025 

 
Arthur Corona 
750 W Paseo Del Mar, Unit 100 
San Pedro, CO  
90731 
 
RE:   Closure of Notice of Violation/Cease and Desist Order, Number: IO-180403-1, 
 Compliance Order on Consent, Number: IC-220614-1 and  
 Order for Civil Penalty,  Number:  IP-220818-1 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
The Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment’s Water Quality Control Division (“Division”) 
issued the above-referenced enforcement orders to Arthur Corona as a result of Arthur Corona’s failure to 
comply with the Colorado Water Quality Control Act and/or a Colorado Discharge Permit System permit 
(Permit #: CO0049041). The Division acknowledges that Arthur Corona has met its obligations pursuant to 
these orders. Therefore, the Division is hereby closing its case. No further action is required from Arthur 
Corona with regard to these orders. 
 

Please be advised that Arthur Corona has an ongoing obligation towards compliance with the Colorado Water 

Quality Control Act and its implementing regulations and permits for Arthur Corona’s Colorado operations 

and future non-compliance may result in additional enforcement activities.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Eric Mink of this office by 

phone at (303) 692-2312 or by electronic mail at eric.mink@state.co.us. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eric Mink, Manager 
Clean Water Enforcement Unit 
WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION 
 
ec:  Veronica Kenkel, Data Management Workgroup, CDPHE 
 Dustin Czapla, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety, DNR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


